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CLAIRE IS A MUM 
IN A MILLION! 

I just want to say a HUGE 
thank you to Claire (pictured 
above) for making all the 
Mother’s Day posies this 
year.                                                              
Normally there is a team of 
helpers who come into school 
to work with the children to 
make the posies. But this year 
we were unable to have our 
usual band of mums                 
because of the COVID-19 
restrictions. So Claire                
volunteered to single-
handedly get the task done. 
And it is particularly poignant 
because this is Claire’s  
daughter Daisy’s last year at 
Lewknor, and Claire’s last 
year making the posies - a 
bittersweet moment.                        
See next week’s newsletter 
for photographs of the             
children with their posies for 
their mothers. 

EMMIE IS THE BEE’S KNEES! 

Animal lover (or should I say insect lover) Emmie came to the rescue of this bee, who she            
discovered  feeling poorly in her garden. Mum CJ explained: ‘‘Over the course of three days we 
nursed a bee back to life with hours and hours of care, tons of love, sugar, water and sunshine!’’ 
Emmie and CJ even brought the bee inside on one particularly cold night and made a bed of 
daffodils for the bee to sleep on. On the morning of the third day, and after another sugary drink, 
the bee sprang back to life.  CJ said: ‘‘She could finally buzz her wings and she looked like a new 
bee! We took her outside and she took off with a double circle farewell above our heads before 
lifting up over the roof and flying away. It was so amazing, she might have saved a whole colony!’’ 
The family are not sure if it was a queen bee but I reckon Emmie certainly is!  



LUNCHTIME IN THE SUNSHINE - UPPER JUNIORS 

Above: James, Alex, Stanley, Ewan, Kiran, Charlie, Daisy and Zofia 

Above: Tristan, Theo and Riley 

Above: Olivia, Zofia, Charlie, Daisy, Mia. Stanley, Ewan and Kiran 

are in the background. 

Above: Livvy, Jasmine, Ellena, Sophie, Bill and Wilfred 



MORE WORLD BOOK DAY PHOTOGRAPHS 

Pictured left: Gangsta Granny aka 

Zofia (great make-up!) 

Below: Wilfred, who is a big fan of 
the Percy Jackson books by Rick 
Riordan. His potato character is 
Percy from The Lightning Thief. 

Left: Stanley, a fan of Anthony Horowitz. Also pictured is Stanley’s 

potato  character of Chaos from Oblivion. 

Below: Rubie, with one of my favourites, The Tiger Who Came To Tea 



 

 

 

 

 

Above: James made a pink 

crystal to represent JK                 

Rowling’s Harry Potter and The 

Philosopher’s Stone  

Above:  Purrfect - Big Cat Francis with his 

I Am A Tiger book by Karl Newson 

Above: Olivia as Eric from Code 

Name Bananas by David Walliams 

Above: Charlie as Tom Gates, the main 

character in a series of books by Liz 

Pichon 

Above: James’s 

Harry Potter  

potato 

Above: Miss Power as Bagheera from The Jungle Book, while Miss 
Lawes is Ira Hath, the mother from The Wind Singer by William          
Nicholson. In The Wind Singer the family starts the story living in 
Orange District, but are moved to Grey District. Miss Lawes began 
World Book Day dressed in orange, but had changed into grey by 
lunch time.  
 
Miss Power and Miss Lawes are pictured with two delicious cakes 
baked by Livvy and Tiggs for all the hard-working staff. They went 
down a treat! Thank you so much! See next page... 



WORD OF THE WEEK 

Jubilant 

Adjective 

When someone is jubilant, they 

are extremely happy because of 

a triumph or success. Someone 

might feel jubilant after winning 

a game. Mrs Cole 

And here is masterchef Livvy 

dressed as Gregor from  

Gregor The Overlander by 

Suzanne Collins. As part of 

the World Book Day                    

challenge, the children made 

artefacts to represent a book 

of their choice. Livvy’s jacket 

is adorned with creatures she 

made that feature in her 

book. 

THE HEADTEACHER’S AWARD THIS WEEK GOES TO….PATIENCE! 

Patience has been working hard on her reading all year including right through           

lockdown, and she has made AMAZING progress from September. Her reading age and 

comprehension age are well in advance of her actual age. She is one very bright little 

girl. Well done, Patience. Mrs Wakefield and I are very proud of you! SUPERSTAR! 
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